## RECEIVED

SEP 2 0 2007

ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD



September 12, 2007

Kirsten Walli **Board Secretary** Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor P. O. Box 2319 Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli

Re: Consultaion on Provision of Service and Application of Charges

With reference to your email and web posting of September 6, 2007, this letter is to inform you that Philip Wormwell from Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro will be attending your meeting on October 18, 2007 on the above subject.

Yours truly,

Philip Wormwell

Director of Corporate Services

pwormwell a not l'hydro con